
FromiYvette Neirouz [mailto:yneirouz@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 9:22 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: NO TO DUKE 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am against the pipeline. It is dangerous to my family and anyone living in proximity to the pipeline. 

I ask that Duke consider a route that is in a non-residential area if they must move forward with 
this project. This is what we, the people are asking. Please listen. 

Yvette Neirouz 

Amberley Village 
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This i s t o c e r t i f y tUat t he iiRages appearing are an 
accura te and ccmplete reproduct ion of a casr* f i l e 
doci^ent d e l i v e r ^ i a the regular coarse of i^usiness. 
PechTTician ^ISiylQ nah^ FrocesBGd JUN 0 9 2016 
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